
Personal Journal Entry 2: 

This week has been very difficult scheduling my time around for meeting and school in general. 

However, most of the members were able to come to the meeting this week. There was some difficulty 

writing up the scope document for our team. There was not enough information that was given on the 

TU press website and both the interviewer seems to have very similar information. The BA’s was 

struggling to write up individual scope document for their classes. We gave them some advices and 

example of proper scope documentation. We also address on what they might need in their scope 

document during the meeting to make it better. During the second interview, we have only one BA 

present, due to classes and work schedule. Even though I was not at the interview, but was told from 

the BA that it went well and they got some information from the second interview. Next week, we are 

preparing them to familiarize with Justinmind Prototype. Hopefully it be a good preparation for them 

before actually working on their project prototype. 


